
 

 
 
 

Dear Choral Director 
 

 This is your invitation to participate in the  
 

9
th

 Mornington Peninsula Choral Festival 2015 
‘Harmonies Unite’ 

 
 

An exciting choral event for Community, Church and School Choirs 
 
 

This is a celebration of choral music on the Mornington Peninsula featuring fantastic performances by local 
community, church and school choirs. 

  
The aim is to showcase and promote participation in choral music on the Peninsula in a supportive and 
non-competitive environment. The Festival will consist of up to five concerts: 
  

Toorak College, Mt Eliza;  
 

Saturday 16 May, 2.00-4.00pm, 
 

Monday 25 May, Tuesday 26 May, Wednesday 27 May and Thursday 28 May, 
7.00-8.30pm 

 

Entry fee for all choirs: $40 (Includes GST) 
Admission: Adults $7.50; School Age children and performers free. 

Final registration closes on Monday 23 March 2015. 
    
Registration:  Online: www.mpchoralfestival.com.au, (after 23 February 2015)  

Email:  admin@mpchoralfestival.com.au  
Mail:   Sue Gilbert 

   71 Glenvue Rd 
   Rye VIC 3941 
 
Payment:  Cheque (made payable to Mornington Peninsula Choral Festival Inc.)  

Direct credit:  Mornington Peninsula Choral Festival Inc. 
BSB: 633-000,  
Account Number: 151625704,  
Reference: Name of choir or school. 

Keep an eye out for our new website on 23 February 2015.  www.mpchoralfestival.com.au 
 
On behalf of the organising committee, 
 
Sue Gilbert    
Committee Chair  
(5985 6574, 0413088272, admin@mpchoralfestival.com.au ) 
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